

Bedford Area Bus Users Society

SUBSCRIPTION RENEWAL FOR 2015/16

Dear BABUS Member,

Your current subscription to BABUS expires on 31st March 2015.

We thank you for your support and trust that you have derived some benefit from your membership over the last year. We now invite you to renew your membership for a further twelve months, covering the period from 1st April 2015 to 31st March 2016. Please complete the form on the reverse of this pink sheet in full. When done, return it to the given address in Cambridge with payment. If you require a paper receipt, please enclose a Stamped Addressed Envelope (if paying online, you get a printable receipt e-mailed direct).

The subscription amount is unchanged, and remains just £5.00 per person or per family, or £12.00 for corporate members, for the year ahead. This now includes four of our Newsletters a year, by post or email. If you wish to report a change of address, or change of Newsletter format from post to email (or vice-versa), just indicate this on your form.

If paying by cheque or postal order <u>please write your name and address on the reverse of the payment</u> otherwise the payment can only be accepted as an anonymous donation! In any case donations over and above the basic subscription are welcomed. Such additional funds have helped in deferring increases to the subscription fee, as well as allowing us to replenish stocks of our Membership Brochure, and increase the number of Newsletters.

Cheques and postal orders should be made payable to BABUS. Alternatively, **you can now renew online!** Visit **www.babus.org.uk** then click on **renew my subscription** to pay, and submit your details, online. You can pay using a credit or debit card, at no extra charge. You will be given a chance to add an optional donation. <u>Please enter the address where the card is registered to – very important for company cards and so forth. If the address is not the same, please use the Contact Us area of the website to let us know. There is no need to post the form if you pay online. For Bank Transfers, please ask for details.</u>

Please give the matter your attention now to assist with our administration. Members are reminded that their name and address details are held by BABUS in a computer system which is used solely for distribution of the Newsletter, and in order to communicate with members. This information is not disclosed to any outside body. This notice is available in electronic or other formats, upon request.

Thank you,

The BABUS Committee

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT

Hertford Street, CAMBRIDGE, CB4 3AG. Name(s): _____ Address POSTCODE _____ EMAIL ____ TELEPHONE NUMBER _____ PLEASE TICK YOUR PREFERENCE... (for individual/family members only) I would like to receive an electronic copy of future Newsletters. [_____] I would like to receive a paper copy of future Newsletters. Tick items required; [] £5.00 Regular/Family Membership (one set of Newsletters) [] £12.00 Company/Corporate Membership Donation of £____:___: £____:___ GRAND TOTAL

PLEASE RETURN TO: Simon Norton, BABUS Membership Renewals, 6

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT

I enclose CHEQUE/POSTAL ORDER serial number _____

For paying online/by card/by bank transfer, see other side of form

payable to BABUS - many thanks!